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Dear Administrator,
Re: PLANNING REFERENCE P/17/056/FUL

In a letter dated 28 July a formal response was made by me and Mac Cattermoul of Ice Cottage
to the above planning application.

It objectively set out our objections to the planning proposals, in particular the loss of both some
sunlight and a huge amount of privacy. That combination was completely unacceptable.

This letter is a personal plea by me. | grew up in Mincarlo and, despite my military meanderings
have always kept a close interest in developments in the Carn Thomas area. | consider this
proposed plan quite inappropriate for it and the height would make it stick out like a sore thumb.

A single word description of it by me is monstrosity, which | respectfully request not be
approved. | can at least now understand why the applicant has been so evasive about their
plans, as has become increasinalv evident recently.

I'd

David Duncan



